
FPIN Plagiarism Policy 
 
Plagiarism is unacceptable for any FPIN publication.  If a sentence or paragraph is intentionally used 
from an existing publication, that sentence or paragraph should be placed in quotation marks and the 
original authors attributed. 
 
In accordance with the recommendation from the International Committee of Medical Journal Editors 
(ICMJE), FPIN initiates procedures detailed by the Committee on Publication Ethics (COPE). 
If a plagiarism breach is suspected, FPIN will conduct a full investigation of discovery to determine the 
severity, cause, and details.  A formal inquiry will be sent to the author team.  The project’s Editor-in-
Chief and/or FPIN’s Executive Editor will make the final determination regarding action which could 
include rejecting the manuscript and in some circumstances future FPIN work.  
 

FPIN has adopted our plagiarism policy from the Committee on Publication Ethics. 
For more information, please visit 
http://publicationethics.org/files/u7140/plagiarism%20A.pdf. 
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